
1/10/17 

 

Dear Elmira Heights Board of Education, 

 

Please accept this letter of donation for up to 

$1000 for busing for the 7th & 8th Graders to go 

on two college visits.  The contact person for this 

is Kristin McNamara. 

 

Sincerely, 

Elmira Heights PFO 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


